





Sheriff's Office

Darrin J. Russo SHERIFF

P.O. Box 3000 · Somerville, New Jersey 08876-1262 908-231-7140 • 1Fax 908-203-6028 www.co.somerset.nj.us/sheriff

January 14, 2020

Dr. Caesar DePaço

Dear Dr. Caesar & Deanna DePaço,

On Behalf of the Somerset County Sheriff's Office, I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your very generous offer of donating two (2) K-9's to our office. I respectfully accept your generous offer and ensure you that we will take great pride in properly treating and training both K-9's and teaming them up with enthusiastic handlers.

The Somerset County Sheriff's Office K-9's are an intricate part of our organizations mission as we routinely assist all the area police departments including building community relationships with all the residents of Somerset County. Your heartfelt donation will expand our current program by allowing us to add an additional Arson K-9 and a Patrol/Narcotics K-9 to our program.

Once all the training is complete, will would be honored to have you both join us in celebrating the expansion of our team and to meet the handlers and their respective K-9's.

Your support and commitment to the Somerset County Sheriff's Office is greatly appreciated. Thank you both for your generous donation and continuous support of law enforcement agencies across our nation.

Sincerely,

Sheriff Darrin J. Russo

DJR/mr